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Class News 

 
We have been hard at work in 

Room 3! We have created a 

digital story to go with our 

Social Studies lessons on 

Rules at School. I have 

posted a link to it on our class 

website. We have also made a 

digital story with all of our 

individual Snuggles stories. It 

is titled Snuggles’ 

Adventures. The students 

have had a great time reading 

it in class. We printed three 

paper copies, 2 for our class 

library and one that will come 

home with your student for 

the night. Please see that the 

book is taken good care of 

and return it the very next 

day so another student can 

take it home. 

 

Reading – Reading instruction 

is moving along a quite a pace. 

Most students are reading 

from books by now. A few 

students need extra work on 

learning the sight words. 

Remember that your student 

should be engaged in reading 

at least 15 – 20 minutes every 

night.   

 

 

Library – Our first trip to the 

public library will be Monday, 

December 10 after lunch. 

Your child must have returned 

the permission slip for walking 

trips in order to attend. I 

could also use at least one 

parent to walk with us to 

make it easier to cross the 

streets. Please let me know if 

you are available. We will 

leave the school at 12:30 p.m. 

 
Math- We are finishing up 

our first unit on 

understanding addition and 

subtraction. There will be a 

Chapter test on Thursday. 

Please go over the 

assignments your child has 

brought home to help him 

prepare for the test. I will 

share the results with you at 

conferences on Friday. 

 

Dismissal Procedures 
Students are dismissed at 

4:10 every day. There must be 

someone here at that time to 

pick up your child. Due to 

committee obligations, I am 

only able to stand with 

students for 5 minutes after 

dismissal time. After that, 

they will be escorted to the 

elementary office. 

 
Remember to save and send in 

your Box Tops for Education. 

Each one earns us a dime! 

 
In order to receive the books 

before the Christmas Break, 

book orders are due by Wed., 

December 12. 

 

 
Important Dates 

 
Friday – Dec. 7  

No School     

Parent- Teacher Conferences 

Mon., Dec. 10 

Walking trip to the library 

*Students MUST have turned 

in a permission slip.* 

Wed., Dec. 19 

P3A Christmas Program 

Show times: 10a.m. & 2:00p.m. 

Thursday, Dec. 20 

Team Brackett Christmas 

Party 

 



Team Brackett News 

 
December 5, 2012                                             cathleen.brackett@detroitk12.org  

Website: www.teambrackett.weebly.com 

Follow us on twitter.com  @TeamBrackett 

 


